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Notice to All Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Postal Service Disruption 

Date published: November 15, 2024 

The ongoing Canada Post work stoppage is impacting delivery of MPI documents, including cheques and 

driver’s licences.  In response, MPI is implementing postal disruption procedures to ensure customer 

service is maintained.  

The Manitoba Public Insurance website will keep the public informed about how we plan to maintain 

essential mail services during the postal service disruption.  

If customers have any questions about the postal service disruption, direct them to the Manitoba Public 

Insurance website, the MPI Contact Centre at 204-985-7000, or their nearest broker.  

There are no anticipated impacts to repair shops, but we will continue to monitor the situation and 

provide updates as required.  

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 
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